
All Saints Episcopal Church 
3837 W. Seven Mile Road 

Detroit, MI   48221 
(313) 341-5320 

Flowers  for  Easter 

 

Dear Church Family: 
The Altar Guild thanks you for your flower contributions throughout 
the years. Please help us to continue the tradition of decorating our  
All Saints sanctuary for Easter this year. For your dedications to  
be included in the Easter Sunday Bulletin, contributions must be 
received no later than Sunday, April 13, 2025. 
 
Let’s make All Saints Church beautiful for Easter Sunday. 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - ----------- -  

Please return your request to the Church Office by 
SUNDAY, APRIL 13, 2025 or via the website:  

https://www.allsaintsdetroit.org 

Make checks payable to:     All Saints Altar Guild 

[    ]    I will contribute  $ _____________ 

[    ]    This contribution is in Memory of  __________________________ 

___________________________________________________________ 

   ]   This contribution is in Thanksgiving  __________________________ 

____________________________________________________________ 

Contribution from:  ___________________________________________  

      Thank You!                


